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Legion Closed till further notice 

no Meat Draw. 

 

  

 

To Our Members. 

Looks like we are going to be 

locked down for awhile. 

Hopefully you are all getting out 

and enjoying the outdoors. 

In the meantime, please stay 

safe and hopefully we will be 

able to get together sooner 

rather then later. 

Jim Stover 

Public Relations 

. 

 

mailto:spl256@telus.net
http://www.stonyplainlegion.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Executive Meeting 

2nd Tuesday of each Month @ 

7:00pm  

General Meetings 

3rd Tuesday of each Month at 

7:00 pm except for July August 

and December. 

 General Meeting Postponed 

because we are closed and 

COVID restrictions 

 

President- Darren Papish 

Past President -Pat Hale 

1st Vice- Jim Stover 

2nd Vice - Buck Coutts 

Secretary- Ed Siteman 

Treasurer- Lanny McConnell 

Sgt-At-Arms- Curt Budden 

Service Officer- Jerry Milne 

Pastor- Rev Trevor Swanson MTS 

Executive-, Andrew Benkovich, Jerry 

Milne and Sherri Milne 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                      Thanks to all Our Volunteers  

 

 

 

 

 



                                                                                          

                                                       

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

Branch #256 Executive and Membership offer 

their condolences to the family of Veteran 

Cde Clint McGregor on his passing. RIP Cde 

McGregor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  To date Branch #256 Stony Plain 

has 431 paid up members for 2021, 

way to go Membership!! If you 

haven't already and are wondering 

how you can pay your dues easily, 

go to www.legion.ca and click on 

MEMBER LOG-IN on the top right 

hand corner which will take you to a 

page to CREATE YOUR ON-LINE 

PROFILE, click on that, you will need 

your membership number to do so. 

Create your on-line profile and you 

are on your way to being a paid up 

Legion member. Thank you from 

Branch #256 Stony Plain for your 

support during Covid-19. If you 

would like to contact the 

Membership Chair you can call or 

text Pat @ 780-908-5672 
   
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.legion.ca/?fbclid=IwAR0nNuPQ7N2QowqarNZnAMWtS-p0MOGdnPNeNPitfiJiOjYWlV2Rdwoqa2o
http://legion.ca/?fbclid=IwAR1lrK7Rs-w_rykGc1E6ZD4PsN6DrcQHrzuWAUmn9BeWVKWOOwyt9iuSS3E
http://legion.ca/?fbclid=IwAR1lrK7Rs-w_rykGc1E6ZD4PsN6DrcQHrzuWAUmn9BeWVKWOOwyt9iuSS3E


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If Help needed contact our service officer Jerry 780-504-2888. 

jermilne16@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

A teacher asked her students to use the 

word "beans" in a sentence. "My father 

grows beans," said one girl. "My 

mother cooks beans," said a boy. A 

third student spoke up, "We are all 

human beans." 

 

Q: Why couldn't the leopard play hide 

and seek? 

A: Because he was always spotted. 

 

Q: What starts with E, ends with E, and 

has only 1 letter in it? 

A: Envelope. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canada Remembers  ·  
Nurses make the world a better place. 
National Nursing Week is a time to recognize the nurses 
who do so much for our communities, especially during 
the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic.  
Nurses have been an essential part of our military since 
1885, serving in the First and Second World Wars and the 
Korean War. Today, many nursing and medical officers 
proudly serve at home and abroad in the Canadian Armed 
Forces. 
This week, let’s take a moment to thank all the nurses 
across our country for their selfless service. 
Happy National Nursing Week! 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/CanadaRemembers/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVb4UPIdLyy04oAGS4iBBBuPzpKujSDmsqmWkPPseTeMjZtR4zkz6Up0k6CcVT8vBMKU2L2SGlybdqQDLN0hUj4okHO0J8Z1IHtTXLrbo1o_tvdW5KramX1Oa7K3BWdLTny-ctpSxUBwC1v8yiEgzIAqRdJJ4n5KA6yGGlpFl2b8L6HEIREIaqYMYoWhDLMP1a1cY9rKK73PevpHVsEkfzfHFsJmKYkGbIZF-qThXxkYw&__tn__=-UC%2CP-y-R

